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The inaugural meeting of the Tri-Regulatory Workshop was held on Wednesday,
September 16, 2015, in the Board Room of the Office of the Board Medical Licensure
located at 1867 Crane Ridge Drive, Jackson, Mississippi.

THOSE ATTENDING WERE:

Board of Medical Licensure Board of Nursing Board of Pharmacy
Virginia Crawford, M.D. Lynn Langley, DNP Frank Gammill
Charles Miles, M.D. Phyllis Johnson Steve Parker

Rickey Chance, M.D. Floyd Wiley Susan McCoy

H. Vann Craig, M.D. Cheri Atwood
Thomas Washington Dana Crenshaw
Rhonda Freeman

Arlene Davis

Sherry Pilgrim

OTHER: Ricki Garrett, PhD, Executive Director, MS Association of Nurse Practitioners

The meeting was called to order at 9:04 a.m. by Dr. Crawford, President of the
Medical Licensure Board. Dr. Crawford welcomed everyone to the first inaugural
meeting of the Tri-Regulatory Workshop and requested that each participant introduce
themselves to the attendees.

Topics that were discussed by all three (3) agencies with no action taken by any
Board included:
1) Opioid Prescribing - Prescription Monitoring Program
2) Dispensing
3) Collaborative Agreements
4) Telemedicine

Everyone agreed that they felt that the workshop was beneficial. The Board of
Pharmacy stated that they would hold the next meeting at their location during the first
quarter of 2016. After some discussion, it was agreed that due to the rapid changes
that the three (3) agencies would try to meet quarterly. The meeting adjourned at 11:30

Virginia Crawford, MQ

Minutes taken and tr ribed by

Sherry Pilgrim, Staff Officer, Medical Board
September 16, 2015




